
November 16, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Adele E.U. Edisen, Ph.D. 

6626 Spring Garden Drive 

San Antonio, Texas 78249-2910 

 

Dear Dr. Edisen: 

 

Thank you for your November 8, 1995 letter to Dr. David Marwell, Executive Director of the Review 

Board.  Dr. Marwell has asked me to respond to you. 

 

The additional information which you have provided will be carefully reviewed by the appropriate 

staff members.  Please be assured that the issues which you have raised are being pursued. 

 

Again, thank you for your letter.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have additional 

information which you believe would be of assistance to the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


